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Update on Childrens Hospital & University of Colorado Health

From:
George Hayes, Memorial Hospital-UCHealth President/CEO
Jena Hausmann, Children’s Hospital of Colorado President/CEO

Summary:
Mr. Hayes and Ms. Hausmann will update Council on recent developments relating to University of
Colorado Health and Children’s Hospital of Colorado relating to business at Memorial Hospital
Central.

Previous Council Action:
N/A

Background:
N/A

Financial Implications:
N/A

Board/Commission Recommendation:
N/A

Stakeholder Process:
N/A

Alternatives:
N/A

  Proposed Motion:
N/A

N/A
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